/ MADISON SQUARE GARDEN
ENTERTAINMENT HAL WEIDENFELD

SVP LEGAL & BUSINESS AFFAIRS
MADISON SQUARE GARDEN ENTERTAINMENT

June 24, 2022

VIA FEDEX

Block & Leviton LLP

206 Franklin Street, Suite 1680
Boston, MA 02110

Attn: Joel Fleming, Esq.

Dear Counsel:

Your firm currently represents one or more plaintiffs in litigation against Madison Square
Garden Entertainment Corp. or one or more of its affiliates or subsidiaries (collectively, the
“Company”). Because of the adversarial nature inherent in litigation proceedings, and because
of the potential for contact with the Company’s employees and disclosure outside proper
litigation discovery channels that could result from the presence of any of your firm’s lawyers at
the Company’s venues, neither you, nor any other attorney employed at your firm, may enter the
Company’s venues until final resolution of the litigation. As you are no doubt aware, contact
with the Company’s employees is prohibited by New York Rule of Professional Conduct 4.2,
and neither you nor any attorney employed at your firm may contact any of our employees, with
the exception of attorneys employed in the Company’s legal department.

To be clear, you and the other attorneys at your firm, may not enter Madison Square Garden,
Hulu Theater at Madison Square Garden, Beacon Theatre, Radio City Music Hall or The
Chicago Theatre (collectively, the “MSG Venues”) until the subject litigation has been resolved.
Should you attempt to enter or otherwise obtain access to any of the MSG Venues, the Company
will take appropriate steps to enforce this notice. We trust that will not be necessary and that you

and your colleagues will respect this notice.

Sincerely,

Hal Weidenfeld

Square Garden Enter Corp.
TWO PENNSYLVANIA PLAZA -~ NEW YORK, NY 10001
frEL 212-465-6350|




